
 

 

 

 

 

Dear SCCS Parents, 

I hope that this email finds you doing well and enjoying your summer.   

As many of you probably have already heard this afternoon at a press conference, our 

Minister of Education and Dr. Roussin announced that all students will return to school 

in the fall on Sept. 8th, full time/5 days a week.  

However, this September will not look like last September. There will be new steps 

taken for this September, and a further email will be sent to all of you outlining these 

points in more detail closer to school starting.  These steps will include:  increased 

cleaning and sanitization of the school, handwashing/sanitizing, student cohort groups, 

greater space in classrooms between students where possible, staggered recess/lunch 

hours, and if students/staff are sick, they cannot be at school. 

Please know, that I am looking forward to seeing you all back on Sept. 8th, and getting 

back into a more structured school routine. I will be back in the office on August 25th.  I 

will respond to emails at that time. 

Until then, enjoy your summer and soak up that sunshine! 

 

Sincerely, 

Tammy 

 

Tammy Narynski, 
Principal, 
St. Charles Catholic School 
331 St. Charles St 
Winnipeg MB R3K 1T6 
204-837-1520 

 

 


